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Spring Term Newsletter No.7 
Wednesday 26th February 2020 

 

Headteacher Awards and Core Value Awards 

Awards will be issued in assembly next week. 

 

Bikeability Level 1 and 2 

Well done to members of Year 5 and Year 6 who took part in Bikeability before half term.    
 

 

                      Thursday 5th March 2020           

Extreme Reading 

Once again, we will be running an extreme reading competition. The challenge is to be 

photographed reading in the weirdest/wackiest places possible (health and safety 

permitting!)  Previous entries have included: the bath, the trampoline, the dentist, the park 

and even a swimming pool! Details about entries will follow in the parent newsletter. 

 

Book in a Jar 

Following the success of last year, we will be running a "book in a jar" competition again this 

year. The idea is to recreate your favourite book in a jar, so don't throw away those empty jam jars! Examples of last 

year's entries can be found in the library.  

 

Dressing up and Costume swap 

We will be asking children to come to school on Thursday 5th March dressed as their 

favourite book character. This doesn't have to be an elaborate or expensive costume, a stripy 

jumper for Wally or stripy tights for Pippilongstocking can be very effective!  

 

On Friday 28th February there will also be a costume swap in 2SB from 3.30pm – 3.45pm. If you have a costume 

which has been grown out of and would like to donate it or swap it for something new then please come along! (Any 

other unwanted costumes, especially Tudor ones for year 5, will also be gratefully received!) 

 

Special Lunch Menu 

There will be a special “Once Upon a Time” Menu on offer for Book Day.  Details of this can be found online at:  

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=3177  

 

 

Parents Teacher Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 2nd March for all classes.   We 

are continuing to use the online booking system.  There are also details of consultation times on our website: 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?event=parent-teacher-consultations-march-2020  The online booking system for 

Parents Evening appointments is now open.  Please visit this link to book a suitable date and time:  

https://mayfield.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ If you have any questions please contact the office. 

School Office 

 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
Telephone: 01223 712127 
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Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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Polite Notice 

To maximise parking space on the roads around school the car park is now for STAFF ONLY from 8am – 4pm 

(with the exception of the disabled parking space for blue badge holders.) Please do not use the car park during this 

time as staff staying in school all day will be optimising the space by double parking if needed.  YOU MAY GET 

BLOCKED IN. 

 

Drop in session for advice with the SENCo 

The first drop in session with the school SEN team is tomorrow, Thursday 27th February starting at 9.00am. 

Please contact the school office to sign up for individual appointments which can be made between 9.00 and 

10.30am.  

These sessions are for parents of children not on the schools SEN register who would like to discuss concerns, or 

have some direction of what to do/where to go.  The SENCo normally deals with higher level cases, but we are 

finding with the cuts within County more queries are coming into schools so we are offering these sessions to try 

and offer advice and /or direct parents to other agencies that may be able to assist them.  

Following sessions will be on Thursday 23rd April and Weds 10th June.    

Inclusion Team 

 

E-safety update - Internetmatters.org 
https://pwxp5srs168nsac2n3fnjyaa-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Guide-

Digital-Resilience-6-10-years-old.pdf 

Digital Resilience Toolkit.  Follow the link above to find useful advice for parents/carers of 6–10 year olds on how to 

understand the challenges our children face on-line. We need to help our children become more digitally savvy and 

get the best out of their online world. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Gardening Club is back! 
We are starting today (Weds 26 Feb) by planting butterfly trees near the fence at the far end of the playing field. If 

you have a large spade, please bring it along.  

We would also welcome anyone who can start plants off in their greenhouse at home to grow the following plants: 

Squashes 

Courgettes 

Cucumbers 

Sunflowers 

Loofah 

Any type of bean or pea 

We will ask for these plants after Easter to plant them out.  

 

 

Clubbercise with Lisa Le Moal 

Clubbercise with Mayfield teacher Lisa LeMoal is in the Large Hall on Thursdays 7.15 – 

8.15pm.  Easy to follow dance routines to popular club anthems, with disco lights and 

glow sticks.  It’s great fun! 

First session with official reusable glow sticks - £8.  Weekly class £6 or buy a pass for 10 

classes at a discount.  Spaces are limited and booked is required. 

To book visit www.bookwhen.com/clubbercisewithlisa31 

Bringing a night out to your workout! Time to glow! 

 

      

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 
 

Thank you to all those who have registered Mayfield PTA as their Co-Op Local Cause.  
 Our new total is £748.11  

The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 27th February SENCo Advice drop in  
Please contact office to book an appointment 

Friday 28th February Dressing up Costume Swap 

2SB Classroom, 3.30 – 3.45pm 

Thursday 5th March  World Book Day – please come to school 

dressed as your favourite book character 

Friday 6th March  1K Class Assembly 
Large Hall, 9.00 – 9.30am 
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